
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

DATE: October 17, 2013 

TO: Regional Workforce Board Executive Directors 

FROM: Lois A. Scott, Chief, Bureau of One-Stop and Program Support 

SUBJECT: Consultation Paper on the Designation of Regional Workforce Boards as One-

Stop Operators or Direct Providers of Workforce Services 

Attached is a consultation paper that provides guidance regarding the processes to be followed 

to request: designation to be a One-Stop operator; approval to be a direct provider of 

workforce services; an extension of the designation to be a One-Stop operator, and extension 

of the time period to be a direct provider of workforce services. 

Please review the attached consultation paper and provide any comments to Tammy Bacon, 

Tammellia.Bacon@deo.myflorida.com, within 30 days of the issuance of this memorandum. 

LAS/otb 

Attachment: Consultation Paper 
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